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30th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  
 
The Albion Academy Open Evening - Thursday 3rd October 2024 
 
 I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
I am writing to inform you that we will have a slightly earlier school closure time on Thursday 3rd 
October. This is in order to prepare for our Open Evening event which runs from 17:00pm until 
19:00pm at the Academy.  
 
We encourage you to attend the event if you have a child in Year 5 or Year 6 and are considering 
your secondary school choice for September 2025 or 2026.  
 
As we now have some of the highest GCSE outcomes for students in Salford and a large waiting list in 
our current Year 7, a Year 7 place here for September 2025 at The Albion Academy is no longer 
guaranteed for all applicants to the school. However, we will do our best to accommodate as many 
families as we can next September. 
 
To prepare for the Open Evening, students will finish school at 12:30pm on Thursday 3rd October. A 
hot grab and go meal plus a drink will be provided for students as they leave the site. Attendance is 
compulsory for all students on this day, lessons will be running as normal until closing time.  
 
As a reminder, we also then have an INSET day on Friday 4th October so the Albion will open again to 
students on Monday 7th October, with all children expected on site by 8:25am on that day. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

Mathew Rogers 
Principal 
 
 


